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HAVE YOU HEARD THE GREAT NEWS!!!! Dunklin R-5 has received funding to feed all 
students for FREE during summer school.  

 
WHO is included? 
 

● ALL students attending summer school are being served FREE breakfast AND lunch. 
● Free breakfast AND lunch for all children under the age of 18.  
● Free breakfast AND lunch for individuals age 18-21 who are determined by a state educational 

agency to be mentally or physically disabled, and who participate in a school program for the 
mentally or physically disabled during the regular school year.  

● Community children DO NOT have to be enrolled in Summer school to eat free: 
○ Please enter Pevely Elementary or Herculaneum High School through the cafeteria 

doors. 
○ There will be reserved seating for you.  

● All  students who are at the High School for athletics and extracurricular activities during summer 
school can join us for a free breakfast and lunch.  

 
WHAT does this mean?  

● NO need to worry about filling out a  free & reduced applications for the summer session.  
● NO need to send lunch money.  
● All meals will be served in the cafeteria.  

 
WHEN? 

● May 28- June 28,2019 
● Herculaneum High School Meal Times:  

○ Breakfast 7:50 am -- 8:15 am 
○ Lunch 11:00 am - 11:55 am 

● Pevely Elementary Meal Times: 
○  Breakfast 8:15 am - 8:45 am 
○ Lunch 10:45 am - 12:30 pm  

WHERE? 
● Pevely Elementary 30 Main Street, Pevely MO 63070 

○ Cafeteria door  is located in the  back of building 
● High School 1 Blackcat Drive, Herculaneum MO 63048 

○ Cafeteria door is located on  lower parking lot 
  
 
Hope to see you there!! 
#GoBlackcats 
 


